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Social Calendar: 
 
2019 TGIF Events from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.:  
 
 
March 8th - Mixx On Main @ 87 Main St. 
 
March 24th - Car Rally - 1 pm meet @ 
IL Carpaccio @ 200A Museum St.  
Note: $20 / team & reservations required by March 
15th to Sue Crespan at Crespan@hargray.com 
 
April 12th - Poseidon TGIF @ Shelter Cove  
 
May 10th - British Open Pub @ Village of  Wex-
ford 
 
June 14th - The Boardroom @ 7 Greenwood Dr. 
 
September 13th - Midici 
 
November 8th - It’s Greek To Me 
 
 
Ski Trip Report: 
 
February 1st - 8th 2020 for - 
Fairmont Chateau Whistler 
British  Columbia 
(see p.7 below for details) 
 
Cruise: 
 
March 26th - April 6th 2019 for - 
11 Day Authentic Cuba  
(see p.6 below for details) 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Report: 

 
Dear Members, 

 

Breckenridge is a beautiful little town 

nestled among the tall mountains in 

Colorado.   

 

The skiing was top notch, the Inn was 

very nice and the food in Spencer’s was 

very good.   

 

Best of all was the comradery.  We had 

5 occasions to all be together, and then 

there was the Award Banquet.   

 

The Awards mirror the week spent 

there and the funny and interesting 

things that happened. 

 

The Somnolence Award went to Anne 

McClintok, she over slept and missed 

her flight to Denver. 

 

The Patience Award went to Claire Ir-

ving, Catni Richards, and Nina Dunn, 

no lift tickets. 

 

Continued on p.2 
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Coming to his Senses Award went to Will Hasley. 

 

Wounded Warrior Award went to Barb Neely, she fell out of the tub and hit the 

toilet. 

 

The Oldest Skier Award went to Colin Moseley and Barry Ottley. 

 

Amazing Award went to Menon Venne and Chantal Ares for keeping up with 

Jim Hughes. 

 

Miss Congeniality Award went to Nina Dunn for getting everyone to ski togeth-

er and party together. 

 

Too High Award went to Mike and Leslie Gilroy for getting altitude sickness. 

 

The Mama Bear Award went to Nancy Boros for bringing her family of 7. 

 

The Artic Ski Award went to Catni Richards, Walt Richards, Ron Turri, Mike 

Wasco, Dave Crespan,  Jim Hughes, Colin Moseley, Tom Pleimling, Steve Has-

ley, Claire Irving, Karen Minich, Sam Boros, Eric Boros, Brad Taylor, Mike 

Gilroy, Mary Jo Kaplan, Barry Ottley, and Inger Christensen  for skiing on the 

coldest day out there, 25 degrees with wind. 

 

The Fake Text Award went to Nina Dunn, Will Hasley, Jim Hughes, Tom 

Pleimling and Louise Albert. 

 

The Ice Cream Award went to Steve Hasley. 

 

A fun time was had by all. 

 

Leslie 
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Membership Director’s  

Report: 

Hello Members,   

We have one new member  -  

Diane Bollerman. 

Theresa Pleimling 

 

Social Director’s Report: 

Dear Members, 

Hopefully we will see some Spring 
weather pretty soon.  

In the meantime we, members of the 
ski Club are always looking for a 
good time to get together. 

Here are the future TGIF events: 

   Mixx on Main  March 8 

   Poseidon           April 12 

   British Pub       May 10 

   The Boardroom June 14 

   Midici            September 13 

   It's Greek to me November 8 

We had an excellent turn out at 
Street Meet in February and I must 
say they outdid themselves with the 
appetizers. 

We also have the CAR RALLY on 
March 24th. Please send your team 
name and $20/team to Sue Crespan. 

See you all at the next TGIF March 8 
at Mixx on Main. 

Nina Dunn 
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                         Trip Report for March 2019 

 
                 Breckenridge Ski Trip 2019 

 
As you can see by the pictures fun was had by all at our annual ski outing. Many 

awards were given out for our adventurous skiers both old and young. 

 

As usual Nina brought lots of friends and taught everyone how to party as if we 

did not know. She organized the skiing each day for many and partying at night. 

 

Nancy once again brought many of her family members so she got the Mama 

Bear award. 

 

We had many new members this year go skiing with us. Two of them provided 

Jim Hughes with some competitive skiing. 

Jaime was our only person having an accident with a five year old snowboarder 

who decided to run over Jaime’s Skiis. 
 
 

 

                                          
   
 

 

                                        

                           

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Along with the awards dinner we did much partying at the Coppertop and the 

Stinky  Boot as well as at our condo.  
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                       11 Day Authentic Cuba: 
March 26-April 6, 2019 roundtrip from 
Fort Lauderdale aboard the Veendam 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Eight of us are getting packed to make our excursion to 
many ports of call in the Caribbean.  
 
This cruise will take us to the following ports of call: Cozu-
mel, Mexico, Belize City, Belize Mahogany Bay, Roatan, Hon-
duras, Cienfuegos, Cuba, Georgetown, Cayman Islands, Fal-
mouth, Jamaica and Half Moon Cay. 
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                       2020 Adventures: 

 
   Ski Trip February 1-8th  2020 at Fairmont Chateau Whistler 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our trip to Whistler is all set except for the cost of airfare. By the next 

newsletter everything should be settled. I will send all info out the sec-

ond week of March when I return from our trip to Cuba. 
 

 

                                                      

                                           2020 Cruising 

 
 

I have been perusing many cruise options for next year which include 

river cruises. I will have selections made by next month for the year. 
 

 

 


